
 

NOTICE: 

CUSTOMERS WHO SHARE WHITE HOUSE UTILITY DISTRICT WATER AND  

HENDERSONVILLE UTILITY DISTRICT SEWER 

 
Please be aware that Hendersonville Utility District (HUD) will begin direct billing sewer service for White 

House Utility District (WHUD) water customers. WHUD has been billing HUD sewer services in areas that 

are served by WHUD water since 1999. This has caused some confusion to customers and additional labor 

for WHUD for the billing of HUD customers.  HUD anticipates billing to start by March 2019. You will 

receive 2 bills, one from WHUD for water and one from HUD for sewer.  You will also need to contact HUD 

with sewer billing questions and adjustments once implementation is complete. 


